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21° October 2010

FAO: Mr R. Burton

A C Lloyd (Builder) Ltd
1 Chapel Street
Leamington Spa

CV31 1EJ

Dear Mr Burton,

[ am writing on behalf of the children of Year 1 & 2 to thank John Attridge (site manager for

AC Lloyd (Builders) Ltd) for giving his time to be interviewed by the children as part of their
project on the new building.

As these are the children who will benefit the most from the new facilities it is important that

they feel a real part of the project and John was brilliant at communicating what was going on
and answering some really tough questions!

As a school we have been really pleased with the level of partnership and communication we
have received to date and hope this will develop further as the project unfolds.

Yours Sincerely,

W \éqc’%‘/{/(% |

David Shakeshaft
Head teacher
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